[bookmark: _GoBack]Mayor Fred Froehlich called the workshop to order at 6:00 p.m. on March 3, 2022 in the Council Chambers.

Members and guests sited the words to the Pledge of Allegiance.

In addition to Mayor Froehlich; Councilmembers: Matt Anthony, Tom Rieke and Phil Radel were present.  Councilmember Wels was absent.  Others in attendance included Vanessa Drill.

The Clerk shared changes from the attorney.  Council went over the changes.  The next step will be to send back to the attorney to create the ordinance.

Reminders of the upcoming, meetings were noted:
1)   March 14, 2022, 6:00 pm, Regular Meeting
	
The meeting was adjourned at 7:29 p.m., which was approved on a motion made by M. Anthony, which was seconded by P. Radel, and which carried with all voting in favor.

_____________________________
Vanessa Drill, City Clerk/Treasurer



